Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board Meeting June 24, 1999,

Present: Ed Rowehl. Chairman: David Essex: Tom Mangieri: Hugh Giffin: Denise Dargie
Ex Olicio; Aliernate Fred Anderson and Rod Zwirner from the Conservation
Commission.

Chairman Rowehl called the Meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and introduced the Board to
Carol Olgilvie from Southwest Regional Planning Commission and explained that
tonight’s meeting is a “work session” to start work on the Master Plan.

Carol handed out to all Board Members a draft entitled *Antrim Master Plan *99 update”
Ms. Olgiivie went through each section with the Board.

Ms. Olgilvie suggested that the Board consider putting something in the Zoning
Crdinance regarding Excavation she will contact Kelley (Town Administrator) for
availability of a list of all working gravel pits.

Dave Essex stated the he and Jan Corliss are continuing their work on the Economic
Development portion.

Rod Zwirner. a member of the Conservation Commission stated that the Commission
would like to ses something in the Master Plan regarding Forest Plans, Open Space and
Recreation, he stated that the Commission will put together their thoughts and
recommendations and he will submit them to the Planning Board for their review. Mr.
Zwirner also stated that he felt the Town should clarify access to Pierce Lake, he went on
to explain that there is 2 Town owned portion to Pierce Lake that is not Kept up by the
Town and nobody is aware that it is there and available to the Town.

The next work session will be on July 22™ at 7:00 p.m.
Hugh Giffin made a motion to adjourn. Dave Essex second. Unanimously agreed.

Respectfully submitted,
Sherry Miller



